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June 3, 2019 
 
Greetings School Board Members, 
 
In the month of May things were busy at both Big Sky and Glendale. We had visits from 
several staff members of Browning Public Schools. This is a great opportunity for our 
students to learn from others. Mrs. Conway, Mr. Conway, Mr. Andreas, Mrs. Wright, 
Mrs. Salois, Mrs. Tail Feathers, Mrs. Guardipee, Mr. Omsberg, and Mr. Bull Shoe all 
visited at some point in May.  
 
We planted flowers for our students’ Mothers for Mother’s Day at Big Sky. Ms. Show 
gave her students for their Mother’s day gifts. Students were excited to give their 
Mother’s the flowers and the Mother’s liked their flowers. 
 
On May 23 we had one student graduate at Glendale, Travis Wipf. We’re proud of him 
for his accomplishment and wished him the very best in his future endeavors. The class 
sang some songs and Mr. Omsberg presented Travis with his 8th Grade Completion 
Diploma. We had some refreshments afterwards and the whole event was pleasant. 
Afterwards, some of the men at Glendale were gracious and showed us their newly built 
chicken barn. On the tour was Jackie, Steve, Dixie, Crystal, and myself. We learned a 
lot about the open-range chicken barn that day and we appreciated the tour. 
 
Students at Big Sky wrote thank-you cards for staff members who they appreciated 
during the year. This was a good opportunity to talk to the students about appreciation 
and kindness.  
 
We did an art landscape lesson, some of which are included in the bottom of the report. 
I challenged the students to use various colors and the results were really nice. This 
was grades 1-4 at Big Sky. 
 
Both schools had an end-of-the-year picnic which students and staff enjoyed. At Big Sky 
we went to the cave and took a class picture and the weather was beautiful. Students 
are thankful of Browning Public Schools and for all the help they get. 
 
I asked students at Big Sky what they’re working on this Summer. The boys will working 
in a cow barn, chicken bar,  pig barn, or garden while the girls generally babysit. Some 
of the students will get to go visit family at other colonies.  
 



Next year I’ll be one of the teachers at Big Sky and will be Principal at Big Sky and 
Glendale. As this school year wraps up I hope that the staff, students, and parents at 
Big Sky and Glendale have a relaxing Summer. I’m making plans for next school year 
and anticipate a positive year with lots of academic growth for our students.  
 
Thanks, 
Natasha Siliezar 
Teacher/Principal Big Sky 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 


